
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, November 28, 2022 2:36 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/28/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11746-2022 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Selia Vargas; Diane Hood 
FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220001 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 1:50 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Mike <nemol441@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:41 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Electric power rate increases 

My understanding is that electric companies are requesting a rate increase because of the increase in the cost of natural 
gas. I'd like to remind the Commission that the cost of EVERYTHING has risen due to global inflation. Ordinary citizens 
are being asked to "suck it up" while energy companies are making record profits. You now control what happens to 
citizens electricity bills. Please do not allow a consumer rate increase. Certainly don' t allow TWO rate increases at once!! 
As far as I can see, you answer to no one but the Governor. He seems a little busy lately, so I' m just asking you to do the 
right thing and give Floridians a break. Thank you for your time 

Sent from my iPhone 
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